


















The secretary 
ACTPLA 
 
 
Dear secretary 
I write as the secretary (and previous structures officer) to the Executive 
Committee for Urambi Village (Owners Units Plan 119, abn 99 997 995 578). 
This letter is to confirm that Rob and Cate Riley of house 57 Urambi Village 
have had formal approval from the Urambi Village Executive Committee to 
proceed with their planned extensions. 
They underwent our normal approval process in which all owners were 
notified of the details of the proposed extensions, and had an opportunity to 
comment on them or object to them. The approval was formally granted at our 
Annual General Meeting in August 2009. The minutes of this meeting are 
available should you wish to see them. 
The planned work is as follows. 

Ø Extend the upstairs family/meals area out by approximately 1.5m to the 
edge of the current balcony. 

Ø Extend the bedroom below the family/meals area out by the same 
distance. 

Ø Extend the rest of the current balcony out to a final width of 3m. 
Ø Add an external spiral staircase to the corner of the balcony extension. 

We welcome these improvements to house 57. 
 
 
 
 
David Keightley 
Secretary to the Executive Committee 
31 August 2009 


